
 

 

 

         22nd June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

 

As you may be aware our Year 11 students at Rockwood Academy will officially finish their 

academic journey with us on Friday 25th June 2021. 

On this day Year 11 students and staff from Rockwood Academy will come together to 

celebrate their educational career and their last 5 years of education, before they head off to 

college, work or training in September. 

To allow all staff to partake in this event and to wish Year 11 students ‘Goodbye and Good 

Luck’, students in Years 7, 8, 9 & 10 will finish their school day slightly early, see below for 

the following year group dismissal times: 

 

• Year 7 – Dismissal Time (from):  1:15pm 

• Year 8 – Dismissal Time (from):  1:15pm 

• Year 9 – Dismissal Time (from):  1:15pm 

• Year 10 –Dismissal Time (from): 1:30pm 
 

Year 10 students can collect their lunch from the school reception before their dismissal. 

This will be a range of cold food including a drink. 

If you have any questions regarding the arrangements, please contact Mr Malik at the 

school. 

Year 11 students will be dismissed from school after the celebrations which we expect to be 

by 2:45pm 

Thank you in advance for your ongoing support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr D Cooke       Mr S Malik 

Acting Headteacher      Assistant Headteacher 

 


